ILIPS

sense and simplicity

Declaration letter

FCC ID: BOUWUB1110

To whom it may concern,

We hereby declare that this device couldn’t work when it was used to connect

the device to a standard laptop PC,

ice will not be recognized by the Windows/Linux/other operating

system of a standard PC, and that no drivers are available which would support

such a configuration.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Beng Teck, Gary

Senior Manager, Safety & Conformance
Philips Electronics Singapore Pte Ltd
Tel: +65 6882 3329

Fax : +65 6354 5723

Email: gary.lee.bt@philips.com

Date: 14 April, 2010

Checked by :

.- Y

Lee Kwok Wei
Function Manager, Connectivity
Philips Electronics Singapore Pte Lid




